
Minutes for MCTA meeting April 30, 2013 

 

Bryan Ashby opened the meeting at 9:20 a.m.  Attendees were late in arriving because of traffic issues 
due to rain. 

Bryan opened with a review of the discussion at the Joint CTE Principals and CTE Directors on February 
15, 2013. He led the attendees through a discussion of the notes from that meeting, seeking their 
contributions on the main topics, particularly the School Performance Index and the new Teacher 
Evaluation requirements.  


